
 
 

 

 

 
 
8 July 2024                                                                                                           PRPS2024/LM/029 
 
Through the Principal 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Chinese Language Cultural Exposure Performance for Primary Four Students 
 
As part of the Mother Tongue Department’s efforts to cultivate interest in the Chinese language and 
expose the students to Chinese folklore and culture, all Primary Four students taking Chinese 

Language will have a theatrical experience of a Chinese Opera titled 《三打白骨精》, on 16 July 

2024 after school curriculum hours.  
 
 
 Details: 
 

Date Time Venue Things to bring 

 
Tuesday,  
16 July 2024 

 
2.15 p.m. to 4.15 p.m  

 
Tampines East 
Community Club 

Small bag containing these items:  
- water bottle 
- stationery 
- jacket  
- medication (e.g. inhaler) if 

applicable 

 
We hope the experience will nurture the joy of learning Chinese Language in our students. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Lim-Tan Toon Lin, Jovis 

Subject Head for Chinese and Tamil Languages 


